# Chi Alpha Campus Ministries Gregg & Erin Glutting

January 2017 Prayer Letter

## Happy New Year!

#### **Dear Friends:**

#### TWMS4

The World Missions Summit (TWMS) is held every 4 years. Our last gathering (TWMS3) had over 4,000 XA students and staff. About 1200 students responded to the alter call to "Give a year to missions and pray about a lifetime after they graduate".



There's a huge anticipation for TWMS4 conference. Gregg will join the more than 5500 attendees currently registered! It will be held January 4-6, 2017, in Houston TX.

Check it out at: <a href="http://twms4.com">http://twms4.com</a>

#### **SRT Elective**

During the conference there will be twenty-two afternoon electives on January 5th and 6th. Gregg has responsibility over the SRT (Support Raising Training) Elective. Students will consider their missions call and learn about the opportunity and process of raising financial support. We will have about 1000 students coming to our training elective. Pray that God will impact hearts.

#### **Please Pray:**

\*Pray for powerful worship services and training electives for God to touch and transform lives.

Pray for God to call students to "Give a year to missions and pray about a life-time".

\*Pray for safe travel.

\*Pray for a great move of God's Spirit. We are believing God to spark a national student revival to "sweep across the nation".

### We love and appreciate you! Gregg & Erin



#### **Click For Support**

Gregg & Erin Glutting, National XA Field Resource Support Coaching and Training Specialist gdglutting@icloud.com, c. 616.443.4377

Chi Alpha Campus Ministries, 6789 City View Dr, Hudsonville, MI 49429

SafeUnsubscribe™ {recipient's email}

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by gdglutting@icloud.com in collaboration with

